
Noise Complaint Regarding Music Festival 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Festival Organizer/City Council] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concern regarding the significant noise levels generated by 

the recent music festival held on [dates of the festival] at [location of the festival]. While I 

appreciate the efforts made to bring entertainment to our community, the excessive noise created 

during the event has substantially impacted my quality of life. 

My residence is located [brief description of your proximity to the festival], and the loud music 

and crowd noise persisted late into the night, making it difficult for my family and me to relax 

and sleep. We hope that future events can consider the impact on local residents and implement 

measures to mitigate noise levels. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


